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Rooftop solar benefits consumer and planet 

Heat-trapping gases must be cut in half by 2030 to prevent the worst impacts of overheating the 

climate. Every state must contribute its fair share of those reductions to meet this target. 

But if we stay on the path adopted by Georgia’s Public Service Commission [PSC], the state’s 

obligation won’t be met. 

The Energy Transition Institute (ETI) has produced a fact-filled, state-by-state analysis of 

necessary emission reductions, mainly by curtailing fossil fuel combustion. According to ETI, 

Georgia is one of 15 states that produce disproportionately high amounts of heat-trapping gases, 

attributed to using coal and natural gas to produce electricity. 

To enable America to meet its obligations in reducing heat-trapping emissions, Georgians must 

not only continue closing coal plants, as now planned, but we must not substitute natural gas for 

coal. 

Accelerating the use of rooftop solar will help meet carbon-reduction goals while also benefiting 

consumers with lower power bills. Yet residential rates are now expected to rise under a 

proposal being considered by the PSC. 
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